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Dear W DQ\‘\O )

Thank you for your letter regarding the Consultation Paper on the Pricing Framework for
Australian Residential Aged Care Services 2024-25 (Consultation Paper).

The Queensland Government is committed to advocating for the interests of older
Queenslanders who need aged care support, to ensure they experience high quality and
appropriate care. Noting the aged care system in Australia is a Commonwealth Government
responsibility, and therefore falls outside of the Ministerial responsibilities of

Minister Crawford.

The Department of Child Safety, Seniors and Disability Services will consider the
Consultation Paper and progress any feedback through a consolidated Queensland
Government response, if necessary.

If you require any further information or assistance in relation to this matter, please contact
, Executive Director, Strategic Policy and Legislation on ||| o
email to

Thank you for taking the time to raise these important issues.

Yours sincerely

Hon Craig Crawford MP
Minister for Child Safety and
Minister for Seniors and Disability Services
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